
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                               Sunday 13
th

 May 2007 

Parish office open Mon-Fri 9.30 to 12.30pm   phone no 4600127 email judesparishoffice@eircom.net notices for inclusion in parish bulletin should be 

emailed no later than 12noon on Thursday.  

Recently Deceased 
 

Marie Brennan 

Joe Curry 
Sean Brown 

 

Anniversaries 

 
Eileen McCluskey 

Susan Wilkinson 

Alberto Merlin 

James Oglesby 

Mary & Peter 

Concannon 

Fergal Mc Donnell 

Baby Liam Egan 

John Byrne 

Annie Dolan 

Josie Molloy 

Patrick Ciaran Kirwan 

†††† 

May They Rest in Peace 

 
Society of St. Vincent De 

Paul  
The local conference 

takes up its monthly 
collection after all Masses 

this weekend. 

 
LECTIO DIVINA 

Meetings will resume on 

Monday 14th May at 

10.45am in Parish centre. 

St. Joseph’s Young 

Priest’s Society  

The monthly meeting of 
the Parish branch of St. 

Joseph’s takes place on 

Thursday next 17th May 
(Third Thursday of the 

month) at10.30am in the 

Sacristy. Following this 

brief meeting we will 
return to the Church to 

pray silently at Adoration 

of the Blessed Sacrament 
until 11.45am. Please 

come to pray for 

Vocations to the 
Priesthood 

________ 
St Joseph’s Young Priest 

Society  

Parish Trip to Knock  

Saturday June 23rd  
Spiritual Director 

 Fr. Michael O’Grady  
Cost €45  

Inclusive of Bus, Morning 

Tea/Coffee and Dinner on 
Return Journey  

Booking may be made to 
Phil at 4503750 or in 
Parish Office  

Parish Finances  

House to House €2975 

Students for Priesthood  

Collection €2815 

Fountain in Church 
Grounds 

Safety Notice 

We would like to 
remind parents that we 

cannot be held 

responsible for any 

accidents resulting 
from children climbing 

and throwing objects 

into the fountain.  We 

would ask parents to 

refrain from allowing 

their children run 

around unsupervised at 

the fountain. 

 
VOLUNTEERS 

Do you have any free 

time on Monday 

mornings?  If so would 
you be willing to help our 

weekly team of Church 

cleaners who are looking 
for new members to help 

with the cleaning of the 

Church.  Any help would 
be appreciated.  If you 

feel you can be of 

assistance please come 

along after 10 am Mass 
on any Monday morning  

 

 

 

 

First Holy 
Communion    

 

Congratulations to the 
Boys & Girls from Bishop 

Shanahan School who 

made their First Holy 

Communion here 
yesterday. A special word 

of thanks to Fr Michael 

and to their teachers and 
parents who worked so 

hard to prepare the 

children for their special 
day.  

 

Christian Meditation 

 

Our little group will be 5 

years old on May 15th. To 

celebrate, we would 

like to invite anybody 

interested in 20 minutes 

silence to join us. 

In meditation everybody is a 

beginner. 

We are affiliated to the 

World Community of 

Christian Meditation, 

founded by 

Fr. John Main O.S.B. 

We meet in Room 3 in the 

Parish centre on Tuesdays 
at 8pm. 

 


